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Master in Teaching Program

The Evergreen State College 

2700 Evergreen Parkway NW, SEM2 E3120

Olympia, Washington 98505

November 2, 2007

Charity Layton
Jefferson-Lincoln Elementary

400 W. Summa Street

Centralia, WA 98531

Dear Ms. Layton,
The Faculty and Staff of the Master in Teaching Program and Professional Certificate Program would like to thank you for participating in the State of Washington’s accreditation site visit at The Evergreen State College.

Your openness in discussing the strengths of the Master In Teaching Program and Professional Certificate Program, as well as suggesting ways to strengthen these programs, helped make the re-accreditation visit a means of authentically evaluating our work. The site team found that both programs met standard in all areas, with six sub-criteria evaluated as exemplary.  After the site team completes their written report, the Professional Educator Standards Board (PESB) will make a determination in January about the accreditation status of the programs.

Your ongoing assistance in the development and improvement of the MIT Program and Professional Certificate Program continues to be invaluable.
Sincerely,

Sherry Walton

Maggie Foran


Loren E. Petty 

Director


Associate Director


Field Experience
